

ST ANTHONY'S CATHOLIC COLLEGE

OWNSVILLE

Get involved, it builds community!

PARENTS AND FRIENDS ASSOCIATION



Newsletter 12/09/25

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

President Hannah Herrod

Vice President Rebecca Jones

Secretary Angela Moxon

Treasurer
Tracey Wilson

Term 4 Events

Bingo 24th October 2025

P&F ASSOCIATION CONTACTS

Email: pandf@sacc.catholic.edu.au

Winter Carnival

We extend our gratitude for making this year's Winter Carnival a resounding success. Special thanks to Kaylee for cultivating a wonderful atmosphere, Lisa for an awesome Cent Sale, Nat for being creative with the craft stall, Kelli for coordinating the outside vendors, Janet for organising the BBQ, Lauren & Hannah in the cash office and Jodi for ensuring we stayed on track. The Carnival is a significant event that requires extensive behind-thescenes efforts for months in advance, so a tremendous job well done to the entire Carnival Committee.

We also wish to express our appreciation to the office staff, maintenance team, teachers, and students—thank you!

Lastly, our sincere thanks go to everyone who contributed by crafting, baking, donating, volunteering, or simply attending to enjoy the evening.

Father's Day Stall - Padua

The Father's Day stall is another event that the students just love and we hope that Dad's appreciated the sincere thoughts that go into selecting that special gift. Once again, a massive Thank You to Kaylee.

And what a great group of volunteers, there was certainly a lot of fun banter and excitement around the tables.

The Father's Day stall raised \$3063 which will go towards

improving our Campuses.

Volunteers for BBQ

Volunteers needed on Monday, 24th November between 4pm and 6pm for a Prep Meet & Greet event. We need some sausage-sizzlin' superstars to cook, serve and pack up. If you can help, email pandf@sacc.catholic.edu.au We'd love to have you on the team! Thank you.